
Thought for the week… 
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     Year 5 and 6 Newsletter 

What have we been 

learning? 

Year 5 
This week we dissected flowers 
in science, to identify the parts 
and learn about the 
reproduction of plants. In 
English, we have planned our 
own meeting tale where two 
creatures create an unlikely 
friendship with a surprising 
ending and in maths we have 
read and interpreted graphs 
and tables. 
Year 6  
This week, we have had a 

workshop which has explained 

the issues around gambling and 

how to seek help. We have also 

been learning about news 

articles and how to grip the 

reader. In RE, we have been 

learning about forgiveness in 

Christianity. 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

  

 
 

 

 

 

House Points 

Seacole 
992 

Shakespeare 
908 

Bannister 
1133 

Pankhurst 
902 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Writer of the Week 
 

Owl – Gloria      Robin – Albie 

Woodpecker –  Samuel      Kingfisher – Aleena 

 
 

 

Sebastian 
Woodpecker 

 

Upasana 
Owl 

Helping at Home 

• Reading at least 3 times per week – adult 

to sign and date reading record. 
• Times Tables practice. 

 

 

 

 

Asen 
Kingfisher 

 

Alex 
Robin 

 

 

Check out our school website for more 

exciting school news! 
 

 
 

www.parsloesprimary.co.uk  

 

Don’t forget… With the hot weather, please ensure that 

you send your child in with a named water bottle. 

Remember to put sun cream on your child before school. 

We would also encourage the children to wear a hat on 

the playground whilst the weather is so hot.  
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